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24

th
 February 2016 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

After taking advice from school health we have altered our policy for when children are 

off with vomiting and diarrhoea.  We ask you to keep your child at home for 24 hours 

since the last episode of vomiting or diarrhoea to avoid contamination. 

 

We appreciate your continued support.  

                                   

 

 


